Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: car brands
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked for:

A breakdown of brands of cars fined through means including but not limited to parking fines and speeding fines.
This should be for the years of:
-       2020-21

-       2019-20

-       2018-19

-       2017-18

-       2016-17

Answer:

Please see attached spreadsheet with brands of cars issued Penalty Charge Notices by the Council for parking.
For speeding contraventions, this information is not held by Leicester City Council and we are informing you of this as required by Section 1 of the Act. Speeding offences in the City of Leicester are recorded (and penalties issued by) Leicestershire Police, not the Council. 

Please direct this aspect of your request to Leicestershire Police, at: 
What is the Freedom of Information Act? | Leicestershire Police (leics.police.uk)
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
